
 

 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

COVID-19 Measures 
 

For the health and safety of you and staff, all RDOS facilities are closed to 
the public until further notice. This includes corporate and satellite offices, 

recreation facilities and community halls. RDOS board meetings will 
continue to be held and will be open to accredited media only. 

 

Please monitor the RDOS website for information updates:  

rdos.bc.ca 
 

If you wish to speak with someone, please call or email: 
 

RDOS Office Penticton: 250-492-0237 
Email: info@rdos.bc.ca 

 
Parks and Recreation 

Okanagan Falls and Kaleden: 250-497-8188 
West Bench and Naramata: 250-490-4381 

Similkameen: 250-499-2400 
Email: rdosrec@rdos.bc.ca 

 
Building Inspection: 250-490-4205 

Email: buildinginfo@rdos.bc.ca 
 

Planning Services: 250-490-4108  
Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca 

 
Building Official Aaron Hough: 250-295-6685  

Email: ahough@rdos.bc.ca 

 
Also, please ensure you are using social distancing best practices, and 

washing your hands regularly. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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